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 May 26th   

Track and Field Day 
 

May 31st    
Graduation at 4pm @ MCC 

Ice cream social following graduation  
 

June 1st    
Early release at 12:20. 

No Extended Care 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Trash Nothing Flyer  
AmeriCorps Flyer 

Enclosed 
documents 

Updates 

  
 

Extended Care/lunch Invoices 
All balances were due by May 15th. If you have remaining balances 

please send payment to the office. 
 

Track and Field Day – May 26th  
The all school Track and Field day will be held on May 26th.  Each class 
will decorate their own t-shirts for the day.  A big thank you to our 
SRMCS PTO for donating t-shirts.  If you ordered hot lunch for May 
26th, it will be a sack lunch so that we can eat outside. Parents will 
have an opportunity to sign up to volunteer at Track and Field day.  
You must have a completed background check on file with the office.  
More information will be posted in the Swan as the date gets closer. 
 
Click on the link below to sign up to volunteer for Track and field day 

 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1wNdMop_wVL_SqjlXEjUx

M4OlwiNHLF_6UoFvjAD7m-Q/edit?usp=sharing 
   
 

Graduation – May 31st 
 Join us on May 31st at MCC at 4pm for our Kindergarten and 6th grade 

student graduation.  This is a special time for us to recognize the 
accomplishments of our students.   

 

All School Ice Cream Social – May 31st 
Please join us for our all school ice cream social outside from 4:30 to 
5:30 at the SRMCS soccer field.  This is a time to celebrate the end of 

the year with ice cream and friendship. 
 
 

No afternoon extended care on June 1st 
Students will be released early at 12:20 on June 1st.  Please make 

arrangements for your students to be picked up as there is no 
extended care in the afternoon. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1wNdMop_wVL_SqjlXEjUxM4OlwiNHLF_6UoFvjAD7m-Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1wNdMop_wVL_SqjlXEjUxM4OlwiNHLF_6UoFvjAD7m-Q/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The EE Committee would like to invite you to join a community upcycling 
app in support of our ongoing efforts towards environmental 
education.  The Trash Nothing app can be used to post a gently used 
item that you would like to find a new home for. Items to consider may 
be kids clothing, outgrown outdoor gear, or sports equipment. Such 
items typically have a lot of use remaining and are expensive to buy 
new! On the app- All items are given away for free.   
 
After downloading the app (available via the App Store or the download 
from the Trash Nothing website) you can get started! 
https://trashnothing.com/beta/ 
 
Have items to give away? 

1. Post a Title 
2. Include Details-describe size, condition, color, etc. 
3. Set Location-Swan River in Monticello 

In need of items? 
1. Search the app for items by keywords 
2. Limit to the local area 

 
This is a great way to keep it local and connect with a family who may 
be in need of an extra pair of snow pants, play clothes, inside shoes, or 
books, etc.  Or you may find a family who would welcome your children’s 
outgrown items and arrange to give them a bag of clothing they can 
take home, choose items they can make use of and then repost or send 
to Goodwill.  You can message through the app to arrange an exchange 
outside of academic hours. 
 
   

https://trashnothing.com/beta/





